
January 12, 1998



Paul Clanon, Director 

Energy Division

Public Utilities Commission

  of the State of California

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA  94102


Re: 
Unbundling Cost of Capital Workshop

 
Dear Mr. Clanon:

In response to the Unbundling Cost of Capital Workshop notice issued on January 6, 1998, PG&E is providing its proposals for workshop discussions, and proposed workshop agenda. 

Yours very truly,

MARK R. HUFFMAN 

MRH/bb

Encl.


